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November 29, 2005

Timco Engineering
849 NW State Road 45
Newberry, FL 32669

This letter is a request for a ‘Class Il Permissive Change’ in the contents and
inclusions for an existing FCC grant, FCC ID # RMS-ABNX03. The change in content
would be the addition of test results from qualification tests conducted on the module
with a Nearson S467AH-915S antenna and 2 meter antenna extension cable. There
were no other changes to the module circuitry, power settings, channel plan, or modes
of operation.

Regards,
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Mike McQuade

Director of Research and Development
Zonar® Systems LLC

19518 International Blvd Suite 101
Seattle, WA 958188
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